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Newsletter 

 
The children have experienced their new classes today and once again left me feeling really proud 

of each of them.  For many children this is an unsettling time of the year when they start to think 

about changes and new people coming into their class or even, moving to a new class themselves.  

The children showed great resilience and determination and I am sure they have lots to tell you 

when they get home. 

Don’t forget the last day for the children is Friday 21st July and they return on Wednesday 6th 

September. 

 
Congratulations to Rojo class for a weekly attendance of 98.89% 

 

Class Achievers 
On Tuesday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our end of year 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Harvey Yellow Stanley Verde Lilah Azul Holly 

Red Frazer Blue Harry B Amarillo Zara Morado Faith 

Green Hattie Orange Henry B Rosa Amy Rojo Elyssia 

 

 

  

It’s a girl! 
We are so pleased to announce that on 26th June, Miss Bembridge welcomed 

a beautiful baby girl into the world. 

Welcome to the Edgewood family Luna-Grace – we cannot wait to meet you. 
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Parking around school 
Once again, can we remind you to please park courteously and respectfully around 

school.   

I understand that many parents work and have to collect/drop off children on their 

daily commute.  Now the weather is warmer, we would appreciate it if you could 

park a little further away and walk to school; it will ease congestion. 

We have had complaints from very upset residents that have had so many cars outside their 

property they are unable to safely get their own vehicle on and off their drive. Residents have been 

advised that should this continue they need to call 101 to report these instances. 
 
 
 

Twycross Zoo Offer 
Twycross Zoo are offering a 40% discount on entrance this summer. Also, if 

you pay for a day, you can be upgraded to a free annual ticket. 

This is such a great offer and a wonderful place to visit for all ages. 

To take up this offer, book online using www.twycrosszoo.org/NM2023  

 

 

Home-Start Nottingham 
Home-Start is a local community network of trained volunteers and expert support, helping 

families with young children through their challenging times. 

Home-Start are there for parents when they most need it. 

They are asking for volunteers so if you have some spare time and would like to volunteer, please 

contact as below. 

 

If you are a parent that feels they would benefit from some support from Home-Start then visit 

www.home-startnottingham.org.uk or call 0115 962 4262 
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PTA Summer Fair 
 

We are so excited that our Summer Fair is back tomorrow.  This will be the first Summer Fair we 

have held since the pandemic. 

This is a free event and open to all. 

As you can see below, there will be a visit from White Post Farm, bouncy castles and much much 

more. 

The funds raised by the PTA are a vital support to school and this year, the PTA have been able to 

contribute to school to enable us to reduce the cost of many school trips. 

I can’t wait to see you all there supporting us tomorrow. 

 

 
  



Year 5/6 Cricket – County Finals  

Wednesday saw the Year 5/6 cricket team head to Trent Bridge to compete in 

their long-awaited County Final.  

In the morning’s group stages the boys played some fabulous cricket and 

really found their groove early on. They won their final two group games which led to a nervy wait 

over lunchtime to see if we had qualified for the top 4 on runs scored. Unfortunately, the boys 

missed out by scoring 17 runs fewer so played in the 5th-8th playoffs in the afternoon.  

The boys put in two superb performances in the afternoon but came out on the wrong side of 

both results finishing in 8th place out of all of the primary schools in Nottinghamshire.  

They should be exceptionally proud of their efforts; they have worked tirelessly over the last 8 

weeks to improve and yet again represented the school tremendously.   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery sports day 
Well done to the children in Rainbow Class who took part in their first School Games Day on 

Thursday. The children had a fantastic time and were so proud to show off their sports skills to all 

the parents and carers who attended.  Thank you to Mr Green and the Year 5 pupils for their 

support in organising and leading the event.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



Nottingham Beach – Nottingham City Centre 

The Mellors Group would like to provide you with a discount code for the GIANT Slip ‘N’ Slide to 

enjoy this summer.  

Head on over to www.nottinghambeach.co.uk to book your tickets before the 31st  of July 2023!  

Insert ‘SCHOOLSOUT23’ at checkout when prompted for a discount code. 

T&Cs 

Your tickets must be booked before 31st July 2023.  

Online Bookings only – this code will not work on site. 

The code has limited uses; book now to avoid disappointment. The code reduces the cost from 

£12.50 to £8.50. 

Swimming costume required, Wetsuits available (deposits required) limited quantity. 

Please see the general T&Cs for the Giant Slip ‘N’ Slide: here Frequently Asked Questions - Official 

Nottingham Beach 

Please contact customerservice@mellorsgroup.com if you require further assistance. 
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Foodcycle in Hucknall 

 

FoodCycle is a national charity with the Vision of making food poverty, loneliness and food waste a 

thing of the past for every Community. 

  

They will be running a free communal session at Hucknall’s Central Methodist Church on Baker 

Street NG15 7AS from Sunday 30th July at 1 p.m, and everyone who comes along will be warmly 

welcomed – there are no vouchers needed, nor any referral process.  Please note children will need 

to be accompanied by an adult. 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

  



 


